
Renewing Homes of Greater Augusta (RHGA) strives to partner with 
the community of low-income households that we serve. We see the 
impact of long-standing inequalities and lack of opportunities for safe 
and affordable low-income housing in the Staunton, Augusta and 
Waynesboro area. We recognize the multi-factorial issues surrounding 
affordable housing access and look for opportunities to be a voice at any 
table seeking solutions. RHGA’s mission focuses our efforts and 
resources on assisting our vulnerable, and often isolated, neighbors to 
achieve a safe and healthy living environment.  

Diversity: We appreciate and leverage our differences, and we strive to 
involve and reflect the communities we serve. We recognize that many 
of our board and volunteers have enjoyed advantages that our 
applicants have not. Interactions with these households aim to be 
respectful of these differences as we gather their input into developing a 
home repair plan.  

Equity: We align our policies, practices, and resources without regard to 
race, education, disability and cultures so that income-qualified 
homeowners have equal access to our home repair program. Our Vision 
continues to be that our community will be a better place to live when 
everyone has a safe and healthy home. 

Inclusion: We strive to create an environment in which everyone feels 
valued and respected. As we work with our homeowners, we look for 
opportunities to involve them in, and provide education regarding, the 
work being done. We hope that this involvement empowers and 
encourages sustainable outcomes.  

 


